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WYWLA Families, 
 

it’s time for our 
 

 

Uniform Swap and Sale! 
 

 

Saturday, June 1, 2019 | 10 a.m. – 12 p.m. 

WYWLA Campus – High School Building 

Are you a new or current WYWLA family… 
 
 

Looking to save by 
buying“ like new” or 
“gently-used“ WYWLA 

uniforms? 

 
 Come early to the High School Building on Saturday, June 1st 

starting at 10 a.m. until 12 p.m. to browse and purchase. 
 Sales and inventory are “first come, first served!” 
 Cash or Credit Card Only 

 
 

 

Looking to Donate 
your “like new” or 
“gently- used” 

WYWLA uniforms? 

 Proceeds from uniforms sold will go towards the PTSA. 

 Drop off your like new or gently-used items with the PTSA volunteers  

during Morning and Afternoon Carpool Thursday, May 23rd,  

Friday, May 24th. 

 WE ASK THAT YOU DO NOT DROP OFF ITEMS TO THE SCHOOL OR  

STAFF. 

 
 

 

Looking to purchase 
new uniform items? 

 Our two uniform vendors, Educational Outfitters and Flynn 
O'Hara Uniforms, will have special offers for WYWLA families. 
Their sales staff will be on hand to size and sell new uniform items 
consistent with our revised uniform policy and school dress code 
to be implemented for the 2018-2019 school year. 

 WYWLA families will also be able to buy/order the Physical 
Education/Healthful Living uniforms (for middle school students) 
and Spirit Wear sold by the WYWLA PTSA. (Including sweatshirts) 

 
 
 

If so, join us! More information at http://www.wywlaptsa.com/ 
Would you like to volunteer on the day of the Swap?  

Questions about the Swap?  

Email: WYWLASwap@gmail.com 
 

http://www.wywlaptsa.com/

